Report on Donation of Books to the Konyak Students' Union, Kohima.

The Konyak Students' Union, Kohima, approached Don Bosco College Kohima for donation of Books with their motive to set up Students' Library at Lampong Sheanghah Village, Mon. The College also agreed and decided to give a helping hand to the union by donating some amount of books. On the 16th of August, two executives of the Konyak Students' Union came to the college and collected the books on behalf of the union. A Memorandum of Understanding (MOU) was also signed between the two parties. It has been agreed that both the parties shall collaborate and work together in the coming years for the betterment of the students and society in general.

Hengoumang Hangsing Librarian DBCK

